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Twenty years ago, in July 1997, All As One was born. At the time, I was a 38-year-old, single mom to eight children, and back at university 
as a full-time student. I didn’t have a lot of personal resources, but I did have one big dream — I wanted to use my life to REALLY TRY to 
make a di�erence for orphaned and abandoned children.    
 
Over the years, this dream has become a reality. People caught sight of the vision, and came alongside to help. Children’s lives have been 
positively changed forever. Some children have received new families, some have been restored to health after severe illnesses or 
malnutrition, some have had a their futures opened up through education...and the list goes on.
 
Month after month, year after year, even through the darkest moments, YOU have helped make sure the children’s needs are met. I’m 
amazed and humbled by that, and so deeply grateful.   
 
Today, we are still working and hoping to keep caring for the kids. We’re exploring ways to become more self-sustaining, but we aren’t 
there yet. In the midst of this, the children still need to eat and have a safe place to live. As I mentioned last month, the children’s needs 
don’t end, just because we’re short on funds. Your care and support is the children’s hope and lifeline.  Please give in all the ways you 
can today.
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Thanks to our �rst time donor in May 2017:
Demos Kyprianou

Thanks to those who gave over $500 in May 2017:
Chris Briers  -  Deepak Lalwani  -  JA Resorts and Hotels  -  Jamilah Rashid  -  Je� & Jane Drummond

Polly Archer & David Walker  -  Robert Harris & Jodie Hampshire  -  Zakia Demaghelatrous

And thank you to our regular monthly supporters, who make our work possible!


